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Dorothy Menasco QGO T\ - WU

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Wednesday, December 09, 2009 9:58 AM
To: Jared Deason

Cc: Hong Wang
Subject: FW: Docket 090477

Thank you for the clarification, Jared. We will make the change to the docket title per this e-mail.

From: Jared Deason

Sent: Wednesday, December 09, 2009 9:55 AM
To: Dorothy Menasco

Subject: RE: Docket 0950477

Yes, the docket title should be updated to reflect Alturas Utilities, L.L.C. as shown in MCD.

Jared Deason

Division of Economic Regulation
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850
Telephone: (850) 413-6844

Fax: {(850) 413-6845

From: Dorothy Menasco

Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2009 2:47 PM
To: lared Deascn; Hong Wang

Cc: Ralph Jaeger; Cathi Lindsley

Subject: RE: Docket 090477

Good afternoon Jared,

Please see Hong's e-mail below and advise 1f the docket title should be updated to retlect Alturas Utilities, L.L.C. as
shown in MCD. Thank you for your help.

Hong,
As an FYTI, the description for DN 10522-09 has been updated to include a CLK note regarding the company name.

Dorathy Menasce

Chief Deputy Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Comimission
Office of Conpnission Clerk
d50-413-07 70

From: Hong Wang AT TR A
Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2009 2:33 PM COCUMENT KliMarg “CATE

To: Dorothy Menasco | 83 L4 peC g
~93
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Subject: Docket 050477

Dorothy, the title for Docket 090477 has "Alturas Utilities, LLC" as the company's name. However, the company’s name in MCD
is "Alturas Utilities, L.L.C." The document description for the initial filing does not have the ianguage regarding the company

name in the filing does not match MCD. Should that description have the language? Also, should the docket title be updated to
match MCD?

Thanks.

12/9/2009




